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Monday 19th October 2015 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Consultation on admission arrangements for 2017-18 
 
Since our conversion from a voluntary aided school to an academy as part of the St Nicholas 
Owen Catholic Multi Academy Company the Admission Authority for St Joseph’s Catholic Primary 
School is the Board of Directors.  An admission authority which seeks to make changes to its 
admission arrangements for the following year is required to publish its proposed arrangements 
and to invite interested parties to make comments.  We are therefore informing you that our 
proposed admission arrangements for entry to Reception in 2017-18 will be available on our 
website or on paper upon request from the school between 26th October 2015 and 14th December 
2015. 
 
I would like to reassure you that we do not propose to change to our current admission policy. 
 
If you wish to comment on the proposed admission arrangements for 2017-18, please write to:  
The Clerk to the Academy Committee, St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, Lea-Vale Road, 
Norton, Stourbridge, DY8 2DT or email pbradley@st-jo-st.dudley.sch.uk with “Admission 
arrangements consultation” as the email subject header, by 14th December. After all comments 
have been received and considered by the Academy Committee, we will formally publish the 
determined admission arrangements for 2017-18 by 15th March 2016. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Carry 
Principal 
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